
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Residents: 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and the resulting stay at home orders which prohibits large gatherings 

and for the safety of our residents, the following amendment was adopted by the De Anza Santa Cruz 

HOA.   

On Thursday January 28, 2021, The De Anza Mobile Home Park, HOA Board of Officers and Directors 

herein referred to as the HOA Board, adopted the following Bylaw (see below). The new Bylaw extends 

the terms of office for Officers and Directors for one year and postpones elections for HOA Board Officers 

and Directors one year.   

AMENDMENTS TO THE DE ANZA SANTA CRUZ HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.’S FIRST 

AMENDED BYLAWS: 

The Bylaws of the De Anza Santa Cruz Homeowners Association First Amended Bylaws shall be 

amended as follows:  

1.The following shall be added to Section 4.2. All provisions relating to nominations and voting of Officers 

and Directors shall be postponed for a period of one year. The present Officers and Directors shall remain 

in office until July 2022. Nominations and voting for Officers and Directors in 2022 shall be for all of the 

Officers and Directors of the Association. Thereafter, the offices of the Officers and Directors whose terms 

would have expired in 2021, shall have the new Officers and Directors terms voted in 2022 expire in 

2023. The Officers and Directors who take office in 2022 whose terms would have expired in 2022 will 

have their terms expire in 2024.This amendment is passed as an emergency measure due to COVID-19 

concerns.  

Dated: January 28, 2021 
 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY, that I am the duly elected, qualified and acting Secretary of DE ANZA SANTA 
CRUZ HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, a California Mutual Benefit corporation,   
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Amalie Sinclair, 
Secretary 
 

Your safety and health are our priority during this time, and we will continue to meet and discuss 

community issues with social distancing measures in place. A community meeting will be held when it can 

be done safely per Santa Cruz County and management. 

 

Sincerely, 

De Anza Santa Cruz HOA Board 


